
Fix Michigan’s FOIA law to 
remove the blanket exemption 
for the Legislature and the 
Governor’s Office.

The Legislative Open Records 
Act (HB 4148 – 4157) will:
•	 Update Michigan Freedom of 

Information laws by eliminating 
barriers to accessing records of the 
Legislature and Governor’s office.

•	 Provide guidance for the courts 
and future legislatures on the 
importance of the public’s right to 
know.

•	 Secure government transparency 
and accountability so that what 
happened in Flint doesn’t happen 
again.

SUPPORT 
The Legislative Open Records Act
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